
 

Be   an   Invention  
Convention   Inventor  
Invention   Convention   is   an   annual   competition   that   occurs   in  

Richardson   ISD   every   year.   This   is   an   exciting   competition   that   gives  

the   students   a   chance   to   be   creative   and   inventive!    District   winners  

have   an   opportunity   to   also   win   gift   certificates,   prizes,   and   maybe  

even   a   patent   in   the   process.  

{Categories   include:   pet   friendly,   environmental,   charitable,   food   related,   and   storage   and   organization}  

Inventions   will   be     due,   on   campus,   by    Monday,    October   14th...NO   EXCEPTIONS !    The  

judging   for   building   winners   will   take   place   during   the   school   day   on    Tuesday,    October  

15,   2019.    Only   1st   place   winners,   from   each   grade   level,   will   advance   to   the   district  

competition.   The   winners   are   submitted   to   the   district   on   Friday,   October   18.  

 

  District   competition   will   be   held   in   the   Richardson   High   School   Cafeteria   on  

Saturday,    November   16,   2019,   beginning   at   8   am .   

Good   Luck   and   Happy   Inventing!!!  

Sincerely,  

Mrs.   Floyd  

 

---------------Fill   out   the   form   below   for   your   Invention   Convention   Information   Packet------------------------  
  

Inventor’s   Name:   _______________________________________________________   Grade:   _______________  

 

Teacher’s   Name:   _____________________________________________________________________________  

 

Parent   Signature:   _____________________________________________________________________________  
(Required)  

 

Parent   Phone:   ________________________    Parent   Email:   ____________________________________________  
 

***Please   return   to   your   teacher    by   Thursday,   September   12th     to   receive   your   Invention   Convention  

Inventor’s   information   packet.***   

If   you   have   any   questions,   please   contact   amy.floyd@risd.org   


